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Olivia Sontag

From: Olivia Sontag
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 8:32 AM
To: Ellen Schroer; Steve Miller
Subject: RE: Projector Lightbulb

Yes, I’ll see you both then! 
 

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 

From: Ellen Schroer <eschroer@bainbridgewa.gov>  
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 8:20 AM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov>; Steve Miller <smiller@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: RE: Projector Lightbulb 
 
Thanks, Olivia!  Can we meet down in the Council chambers at 10? 
 

From: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov>  
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 6:50 AM 
To: Ellen Schroer <eschroer@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Christine Brown <cbrown@bainbridgewa.gov>; Steve Miller <smiller@bainbridgewa.gov>; Gary Christensen 
<gchristensen@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: RE: Projector Lightbulb 
 
Hi Ellen, 
 
I now have the copy of the drawings (attached). My day is flexible and I’m happy to set it up on the projector for a test 
anytime today. Let me know what works best for you. Thanks! 
 

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 

From: Ellen Schroer <eschroer@bainbridgewa.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 7:44 PM 
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To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Christine Brown <cbrown@bainbridgewa.gov>; Steve Miller <smiller@bainbridgewa.gov>; Gary Christensen 
<gchristensen@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Re: Projector Lightbulb 
 

Hi Olivia, 

Thanks for explaining the situation of the Monday meeting.  We agreed that you'd get a copy of the drawings 
that were difficult to see for testing purposes - please let me know when you've been able to get a copy so 
that we can test. 

 

Thanks - Ellen 

 
  

From: Colleen Redfield <cred7659@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 7:24 PM 
To: Morgan Smith <msmith@bainbridgewa.gov>; Kelly Jahraus <kjahraus@bainbridgewa.gov>; Christine 
Brown <cbrown@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Projector Lightbulb 
  
Dear Morgan, Christine and Kelly, 
  
I attended the meeting on Monday evening concerning the Hotel that is planned for Winslow Way.  The room 
was full, indicating there is much interest in learning about this project.  However, the drawings that were 
projected on the overhead screen were illegible due to a blown out lamp in your overhead projector.  The 
speaker noted they looked fine on the desk computer in the meeting room, just not on the overhead screen 
which is employed for communicating to the meeting attendees.   
  
I am hoping someone at the City can remedy this situation before the next public meeting.  I understand the 
cost of this type of projector lamp is expensive but what is the use of offering an overhead projector as a 
visual device if it doesn’t work?  The photographs were visible, just not any of the drawings.   
  
I hope this can be fixed quickly so the public’s time is not wasted at the next meeting. 
  
Best regards, 
Colleen 
  
  
  


